
 

 

The Brandywine Bugle
 MAY 2025 

Please submit notices for the Bugle to: 
jdavitoria@precedentmgt.com 

no later than the 20th of each month 
 

ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 
 

AED MACHINE LOCATION 
Brandywine Hall Breezeway 

 
ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8 am - 4 pm 
Closed for Lunch from 12:30-1pm daily 

To contact the Association office, please call: 
(239) 481-2326 

Office Closed for Memorial Day Monday May 26th  
 

B&G COMMITTEE MEETING 
May 12, 1:30 pm 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. Chris DeMeyer 
574-274-4637 or Dave Tanner 239-398-4406. 

 
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 14, 1 pm 
Subject to change, will be in person and virtual.  Connie Myers  

239-219-6480 
 

COMMUNICATIONS MEETING 
TBD 

Karen Wright 239-482-8646  
 

DOCUMENTS & POLICIES MEETING 
TBD 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All owners are 
encouraged to attend. Bruce Putman 704-582-3579 

 
BOD MEETING 
May 22, 6:30 pm 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All owners are 
encouraged to attend. Shannon Goessling 770-262-6938 

 
 
 

 
 
 

BOCCE CLUB NOTICE          
Announcing New Summer Hours - 
Mondays and Thursdays 6:30 pm  

 Beginning May 1st, summer hours for 
regular club play will be Mondays and 

Thursdays at 6:30 pm, until further notice. 
All are welcome. For your convenience, a set 
of bocce balls has been placed courtside for 

you to use at any time. Please return the balls 
to the ball holder.  

“If you can roll a ball, you can play bocce!” 

 
SINGLES CLUB 

Thursday, May 1st  at 5:30 pm in Library 

  April started with a bus trip to Tarpon 
Springs.  

 Next, several members went to the Elephant 
sanctuary, winery tour and orchid farm tour.  

Brunch was at the Oasis café. 

We took a pasta cooking class.  
Our last outing for the month was a trip to 

Fisherman’s Village for shopping, lunch and 
a boating excursion. Come join the fun. 
If you are living alone or a caregiver whose 

partner can’t get out, we would love you to join 
us. If you have any questions, contact Sue Gabel 
815-978-8148 or Nancy Becker 405-760-5440. 

 
KENTUCKY DERBY PARTY 
Saturday May 3, 2025, 5:30 pm 

 
Brandywine’s own Derby Party with 

Horse Races & Ladies Derby Day Hat 
Contest. 

50/50 will be sold during the races.  Sub 
sandwiches from Pizza Pub, chips, 

condiments, dessert.   
Also celebrating Cinco de Mayo with free 

Margaritas.  Will have a Derby Hat Contest, 
so decorate or make your best hat. 

Come and enjoy!!  
 Kay Wyatt 239-322-4208 

 
ACTIVITIES MEETING 

Monday, May 5th, 11 am in BWH 
 

All residents are encouraged to attend the 
monthly meetings which are held in BWH on 

the first Monday of each month at 11 a.m.  
We are always in need of volunteers to make 

our events special.  Getting involved is a 
great way to get familiar with how your 

community operates. 
 

TRIVIA ROUND UP 
Monday, May 5th at 6:30 pm in BWH 

The winners for April were Smarty Pants 
with 70 points, tie breaker winner Bossy 

Bocce at 67, and Brainiacs in third place. The 
May game will be the last session before 

summer recess. Please try to  
attend and encourage a few friends to give 

the game a try.  
See you on May 5th.  

Note: Trivia usually takes July and August 
off for summer vacation. This year we'll be 
starting summer recess early because our 

proctors will be away the first week in June. 
So, there will be no games for June, July 

and August. 
 
 
 



 

 

BINGO 
Wednesday, May. 7th & May 21st 7 pm   

April 2nd, we had 65 bingo players and  took 
in $1065.  Each game paid $50. The letter X 
paid $250 and was won by Sondra Greer. We 
had four winners for the $250 Jackpot game. 
Jerry Benson, Bernie Allain and  Rosa Ayala 
won, unfortunately we did not get the name 

of the 4th winner.  Each took home $63. 

There were 60 players on April 16th, and we 
took in $965.  We paid  $50 for each regular 
bingo game .  The letter X was won by Betty 
Ouchenberg for $200.  The coverall Jackpot 

game was won by Steven Cambria for 
$220.  Janice Petraglia 

 
CPR CLASS 

Thursday, May 8th 1 pm to 3                      
in the Craft Room 

 
If interested, you MUST Register by 

Monday, May 5th :  Don Lavimoniere, 
certified by the American Red Cross to teach 

CPR/AED/Choking       239-267-2788 
 

LUNCH BUNCH RESUMES 

Hope you will join us on Friday May 9th at 
one of our favorites, The Clam Bake (16520 

S. Tamiami Trail – Island Park Shopping 
Center).  Let us know by May 2nd  so we 

can alert the staff.  Please arrive by 11:30 am. 
If plans change after signing up please inform 

Janaan Schlagel 515-401-2346 or Naomi 
Moyer 239-224-0609. 

 

BOOK CLUB 
Tuesday, May 13th  at 10 a.m.  

 Come to the tennis house to share your 
reading experiences. Nancy O'Keeffe       

466-0476 
Library Book Donations: We would love to 
receive book donations for our library. Call 

Phyllis at 239-810-4008 or email her at 
cip11@aol.com to tell her what you have to 
offer so she can OK the donation. We do not 
take cookbooks, DIY books, religious, sports, 

or old books because we do not have the 
room.  Do not leave books without approval. 

 
CRAFTERS 

Wednesday, 9:30 am May 14th                        
Card Making. 

Wednesday, 9:30 am May 21st                
Jewelry Making 

All materials will be available, and we ask 
for a $2 donation to cover supplies.      

Chanda 239-703-7644 
 

WOMEN’S COFFEE HOUR 
Saturday, May 17th, 9:30 a.m. The 

Woman’s Coffee and Social group will have 

its May breakfast meeting at the 
Summerlin Cafe on May17th at 9:30 

am.  This is the  third Saturday in May.  I 
have made reservations for 20 so we should 
have room for all who want to attend.  Hope 

to see you there.  Mary Marszalek            
203-376-6607 

 
MEMORIAL DAY COVERED DISH 

Sunday, May 25, 2025, 5:30 pm 
 

Bring your favorite appetizer, salad, entrée or 
dessert that serves 8 to 10 and your personal 

beverage to BWH. 
(Coffee, Tea, & Water provided) 

No sign-up required. 
Contact Donna Johnson 386-804-0481 if able 

to help with setting up or cleaning up. 
 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
POSTPONED: 

Unfortunately, the Pancake Breakfast 
scheduled for April 26th  

 has been postponed. New  
dates will be announced soon. 

Thank You, Brandywine Bocce Club. 
 

HELP WANTED 
REPLACEMENT needed asap for website 
management: mybrandywine.org, as former 

manager no longer lives in Brandywine. 
Basic computer skills and attendance at most 

events to take pictures and posting of 
Bugle/Calendar to website.   

 
CLASSIFIEDS: 

For Sale:  Dark Brown Three Section 
Entertainment Cabinet $100.  Outside 

Cabinets have Shelves and Drawers. 72” high 
by 107” wide, 20 inches deep.  Contact Sue 

812-243-0844.  Can help with delivery. 
 
 

BRANDYWINE COMMUNITIY PAGE 
(BCP) 

Be sure to check channel 99 on your Hotwire 
remote (letter D) to access the Bugle & 

Calendar.  Details of ALL daily & monthly 
activities, as well as special events are listed 

there with who to contact. The new Pet  
Policy is listed right on your TV/BCP. The 

Gatehouse and Office will still provide 
copies, and the information will be eblasted.  
If you don’t receive a copy contact the office 

to provide your email. 
 

WELCOME TO NEW RESIDENTS: 
Charles & Mariann Weber –                    

1207 Broadwater Dr. 
Sylvia “Sibby” Yemma – 1258 Arcola Dr. 
Robert Hanselman – 1310 Broadwater Dr. 

William Miksich – 1247 S. Brandywine Cr. 
 

May 2025 



 

 

 


